45/283 GHB Flats, Near Saibata Temple

Ellora Park, Vadodara - 390 023

Phone/Fax : +91 265 2386985

Cell 9825025776

Email atul_sea@yahoc.com SEA/workshop/GTPS/W_PS//295 Sustainable Energy Alternatives

10th October,2008

To, Mr. Nikhal Shah Director NIFA Electronics Ahmedabad

Subject: Half Day Day program on Energy Conservation for School Students

at Yoganand 8 mool of TPS Gandhinagar On 6th September and High School of WTPS on 3.10/68.

Dear Mr. Shah

We are pleased to inform you that the Half Day Programme on "Energy Conservation for School Students" be at Gandhinagar Thermal Power Station on 6th September,2008 and Wanakbori Thermal Power Station on 3rd October, 2008 has been very successful. The event proved to be a worthwhile project to emphasis on the immediate need for conserving vital energy resources and conservation of the Environment by adopting energy efficient practices and new and renewable energy sources. The school students and teachers responded and ery positively by participating in large numbers and showed interest in organizing in any more such awareness programmes.

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your contribution and encouragement for making the event successful.

We look forward to your continued support in our future endeavors and programs.

Together we can make Difference

Thanking you.

With regards and good "ishes.

(Atul Shah) President